

DISTRICT OF HUDSON'S HOPE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA

AGENDA ADDITION

Council Chambers Monday, June 23, 2014 at 7:00 PM

Staff Reports

SR8 Action Updates - Intern

Correspondence

C8 NEBC Resource Municipalities Coalition

THE DISTRICT OF HUDSON'S HOPE

REPORT TO: Mayor Johansson and Council

Subject: ACTION and other UPDATES

Date: June 23, 2014

From: Devon Flynn

As a recent employee to the District of Hudson's Hope, these are some projects I am currently involved in:

- Community Halls Recreation Facilities
 - Applying for a \$30,000 grant from Northern Development to go towards renovations and repairs of the Hudson's Hope Community Hall
 - Currently exploring contractors to gain quotes on work
- Business Façade Improvement
 - Applying for a \$20,000 grant from Northern Development to go towards enhancing economic development by encouraging private sector investment in business façade improvements
 - Soon to explore interested businesses
- ALR Exclusion
 - Applying for three separate ALR exclusion applications
 - Dinosaur Lake ATV Campground
 - Hudson's Hope Airport
 - Light Industrial site along Hwy 29
- CivicSpatial Grant
 - Applying for \$1500 AddressBC Funding and Special Funding from ICIS to establish 10-12 GPS Cadastral Tie survey control points and improve spatial accuracy of parcel fabric
 - Currently awaiting draft review from ICIS

Future projects:

- Small Town Love Love Hudson's Hope
 - Connecting local businesses with customers
 - o Promote economic development
 - Market independent businesses



"The Engine of BC's Economic Future"

District of Hudson's Hope Box 330, 9904 Dudley Drive Hudson's Hope, BC VOC 1V0 June 10, 2014

Dear Mayor Johansson and Council;

The Executive Committee of the NEBC Resource Municipalities Coalition has received your letter of May 13th, 2014 where in you advise as follows:

"The District of Hudson's Hope declines to participate in this Partnership until all our issues that we have proffered in our previous letter dated April 17, 2014 (attached) have been addressed to Council's satisfaction."

The letter of April 17th, 2014 was placed on the agenda for the May 2nd inaugural meeting where all eight NE BC Mayors had discussion on the issues raised by Hudson Hope and you took the opportunity to move a number of resolutions to give effect to your primary concerns. Unfortunately, the resolutions you proposed to change the Coalition's Terms of Reference, Membership, etc. were not supported and the other Municipalities together with Senator Neufeld all agreed to formalize the organization.

Hudson Hope has a standing invitation to join the NEBC Resource Municipalities Coalition if it chooses to support the Terms of Reference and Organizational Structure as approved and agreed to by all other Municipalities.

Yours Sincerely;

NEBC Resource Municipalities Coalition Executive

Mayor Dale Bumstead City of Dawson Creek

Mayor Lori Ackerman City Fort St John Mayor Bill Streeper

Northern Rockies Regional Municipality

Mayor Fred Jarvis District of Taylor













